
 

Name: TU Dublin Electoral Commission 

Aide Memoires from the meetings on 

19th December 2022 

18th January 2023 

 

19th December 2022 

- Minutes from the last meeting were approved 

- Chair welcomed new Electoral Commission members and introduced the work of Electoral 

Commission 

- Referendum was discussed and feedback given 

- Update was given on By-election results, Student Councillor elections and appointments by 

Student Council 

- Constitutional changes and upcoming SU Officer elections were discussed.  

 

19th January 2023 

- The minutes from the last meeting were approved 

- Postgraduate Research engagement was discussed 

- Election timeline was decided 

- Necessity for Campaign managers was discussed 

- Amount of proposers required for Officer elections were discussed and decided to be 25 for 

Postgraduate Officer and 75 for Full-Time Officer nominees 

 


